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Message from the Guest Editors

Dear Colleagues,

We are pleased to announce this new Special Issue on
“Symmetry: Feature Papers 2023”. We aim to introduce
new insights into science development or cutting-edge
technology related to the physics and symmetry field,
which are expected to make a great contribution to the
community. The issue will cover topics, original research,
and peer-reviewed articles related to the latest research
and developments in any field of physics where symmetry
plays a key role.

In general, this Special Issue will be a platform for
researchers to publish their scientific work, helping them to
influence the scientific community as well as the general
public.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

Symmetry is ultimately the most important concept in
natural sciences. It is not surprising then that very basic
and fundamental research achievements are related to
symmetry. For instance, the Nobel Prize in Physics 1979
(Glashow, Salam, Weinberg) was received for a unified
symmetry description of electromagnetic and weak
interactions, while the Nobel Prize in Physics 2008 (Nambu,
Kobayashi, Maskawa) was received for the discovery of the
mechanism of spontaneous breaking of symmetry,
including CP symmetry. Our journal is named Symmetry
and it manifests its fundamental role in nature.
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